
2019 Helping Hand Scholarship 
 
Applications for the 2019 Helping Hand Scholarships are now available.  To be eligible, 
a student must be a graduating high school senior and the child of a current CDOT 
employee.   
 
Three, $1,000 scholarships will be given to winning applicants.  An additional 
scholarship of $1,000 (Renewable for 4 years) will be awarded in honor of Terry Roop. 
 
All applications must be postmarked no later than March 31, 2019. 
 
Scholarship applications are available in Acrobat (.pdf) format on line at: 
www.cdothelpinghand.org  
 
You may also obtain a scholarship application by sending a letter of request to:  
 
Helping Hand 
4203 Stoneridge Drive 
Fort Collins, CO  80525 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Nicki Upright via e-mail at: 
info@cdothelpinghand.org  


